
From:  Luciralia Ibarra <luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org>

Sent time:  06/21/2018 04:53:56 PM

To:  Elva Nuno-O'Donnell <elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org>

Subject:  Fwd: FW: Support Letters ELDP

Attachments:  
ATT00001.htm     image001.jpg     ELDP Support Letter - Affordable Senior Housing.signed[2].pdf     ATT00002.htm     Support Letter - ELDP
Application by MCAF Vine%2c LLC[1].pdf     ATT00003.htm    

 

fyi
---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Richard Lichtenstein <rlichtenstein@marathon-com.com>
Date: Thu, Jun 21, 2018 at 4:21 PM
Subject: FW: Support Letters ELDP
To: "luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org" <luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org>

 

-- 

Luciralia Ibarra, Senior City Planner
Department of City Planning
Major Projects
(213) 847-3634
221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA. 90012

mailto:rlichtenstein@marathon-com.com
mailto:luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org
mailto:luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org
http://www.lacity.org
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Governor’s Office of Planning and Research 
State Clearing House 
Scott Morgan, Director 
1400 Tenth Street, Room 117 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
Re: Support for the ELDP Application by MCAF Vine, LLC 
       State Clearing House Tracking No. 2018051002; Hollywood Center Project 
 
Dear Director Morgan, 
 
We are asking you to please support the Hollywood Center’s Environmental Leadership 
Development Project (ELDP) application submitted by MCAF Vine, LLC.  
 
Hollywood Center will bring much needed affordable housing to our aging population here in 
Los Angeles. As you may have seen, this year’s Los Angeles Homeless Services Authority 
Homeless Count noted that older adults (62 and over) experienced a 22% increase in 
homelessness - just this past year alone.  This was the only age group that experienced an 
increase year over year.  As our organization is passionate about helping our older adults “live 
well, feel well, and age well,” we know that one of the most critical pieces to this formula is 
affordable housing. This project will ensure that very-low to extremely-low income older adults 
have a place to live for years to come in a community that offers several amenities within 
walking distance of their home.  
 
In addition to this, the project’s sustainable and environmentally conscious design are 
consistent with previously approved ELDP designations. The ELDP certification will ensure that 
this project is protected from protracted litigation, which can often impact the economic 
feasibility of a development. We look forward to Hollywood Center becoming a model that 
other home builders can follow to include affordable senior housing in their projects in the near 
future and we hope that you will join us in protecting our older adults’ access to affordable 
housing. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
 
 
Rigo J. Saborio, MSG 
President & CEO, St. Barnabas Senior Services 
Chair, Los Angeles Aging Advocacy Coalition  
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